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ADDENDUM No.1 
January 12, 2017 

 
TOWN OF SIMSBURY 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 

DAM SAFETY ON-CALL CONTRACT 

 

 

This addendum form is part of the Request for Qualifications document and modifies the original document 

as noted below. Please acknowledge receipt of the addenda in the submitted Qualifications. 

 

 

Revisions to Page 1 of the original RFQ document: 

In order to receive consideration, all questions must be submitted by the close of business on January 24
th
.  

Responses to all salient questions will be provided by addendum and posted on the Town’s web site under the 

Finance page, RFQ’s & RFP’s prior to the close of business on January 26
th
.   

 
 
Questions / Answers to date: 

 

1. Does the Town anticipate selecting more than one firm for this on-call contract?  

We anticipate one firm will be selected for the contract. 

 

2. Are there any SBE/MBE/WBE set-aside goals or requirements for these on-call services? 

Set-aside requirements are not anticipated under the contract unless state funds are obtained for future 

projects. At this time, funding under the contract is anticipated to be from local sources only. 

 

3. Would it be possible for consultants to visit the dams? 

Yes, the dam(s) can be visited as there are no limitations to access by the public. 

 

 

 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM No. 1 
 


